
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kia Ora te Whānau!  
BNZ Closed for Good 
Thank you so much to the team, who have spruced up  
areas in the foyer and offices this year.  They worked so  
hard all day and it looks great!  Many thanks too to Bill,  
who prepared everywhere for the whirlwind of paint! 
 

How Cute! 
I couldn’t resist including this photo (below) of  
Scottie and Annie - the two new arrivals of teachers  
Lisa and Norah. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Kapa Haka Performance 
Approximately one third of our kapa haka group performed at the 
openning of Peninsula Kids (the new daycare just across the road from 
us) last Sunday.  It may have been a small group but they were on fine 
form and did themselves and the school proud.  Many thanks to Allison 
Butcher, Sasha Gilles and Cara Ferguson and all the parents and 
whānau who accompanied them. If anyone still has their kapa haka 
uniform at home, please return it to school asap.  

 
Book Week 
Many thanks to everyone who helped to make Book Week such a  
great success again this year.  Thanks to Allison Butcher for all her  
hard work and organisation and also to Andrea Spark and  
Angela Reddecliffe – our two ‘ladies of the library’ for all their efforts.   
The children all looked absolutley splendid at the book Character  
Parade – well done to all those who won prizes. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

   tēnā rawa atu koe      (thank you very much)  

5th September 2017    

DATES TO REMEMBER SCHOOL ROLL 221 
 

Thursday  7th September Whanau Marama Parenting Course begins.  Enrolment forms available at the school office. 

Friday 8th September EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text and delivered today. 

Monday 11th September Sushi orders collected from the office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Tuesday 12th September Subway orders collected from the office for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery. 

Wednesday 13th September Whanau Kokoru Maritime Museum trip 

Friday 15th September Whanau Wai Maritime Museum trip. 

Tuesday 26th September Cultural Celebration / Shared Morning Tea. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lindsay Child / Principal Tumaki 

A warm Bayswater welcome to new student Harry Booker who joined  
us in room 7 on Monday. 
 

Happy Birthday to…Happy Birthday to…Happy Birthday to…Happy Birthday to… 

Jeff Wang (9), Amy Sathiah (9), Riley-Grace MacDonald (10) and Maia Kingi (7) all having birthdays this week.   
We hope you have loads of fun celebrating your secial day with family and friends. 
 

Yummy Apple Sticker 
This year is zooming by, its nearly the end of Term 3 and time to start bringing in your Yummy Apple sticker and barcode 
sheets to school. 
 

Just remember,if your sheet is not full, still bring it in as all stickers and barcodes collected get counted towards our points to 
have a share of the $200,000 DG sports equipment.  All sheets are to be handed in to the office by Wednesday 20th 
September 2017.  Thank you to everyone that has supported the school in this promotion.      Bayswater School Parent Group 

 
 

Book Week 

Breakfast 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Notices 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
North Shore Cricket 
Cricket is a fantastic summer sport for girls and boys from year 1 up.  Registration for the coming season is now open.  
 

For more details and to enrol go to www.northshorecricket.co.nz or come to the clubrooms, Devonport Domain,  
Sunday September 17th from 2-5 pm. 
 

Any questions please email administration@northshorecricket.co.nz or call Gillian on 021 212 0112 
 

Young at Art - Spring Holiday Art Workshops (5yrs-16yrs)  
Bookings are now being taken and filling fast!  We have more fun and exciting projects on offer this holidays with 
classes available in Birkdale and other venues across Auckland.  Inspire and encourage your young creative 
while they have fun learning technique and theory along the way.  For more information and bookings please 
check out www.youngatart.co.nz or email: admin@youngatart.co.nz. 

 

North Shore Trampoline Club - *Great Sport * Great Fun * Great Friends* 
Check out our website for October Holiday Programmes at www.northshoretrampoline.co.nz or give our friendly staff a call 
on 478 4411. 
  

Wed 13th September  Belmont Bowling Club 

Wed 11th October  46 Roberts Ave 

Wed 15th November  Bayswater 
 

From 5.30pm – 8.30pm  Dinner served at 6.30pm  

 Kaitahi aims to bring the community together to share a meal made from rescued food. 

Everyone is welcome and it is all FREE!  Anyone who would like to help with preparation or tidying 

up after please email stephen@ancad.org.nz or brianna@villagegrocer.co.nz 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


